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Dear Parents / Guardians of Grade 9 Students, Who Stay for Lunch,

Subject: Authorization for daily absence from Lunch Program

The HGI Lunch Program is a privilege for the students at the school. The responsibility for the supervision of the students is shared by the parents, supervisors, and school staff. 

When a student is registered in the Lunch Program, their attendance is tracked by the supervisors. A call back system has been put into place.
 
With the grade 9 students developing more personal responsibility, we have implemented a choice for grade 9 parents. Parents, with their grade 9 children, can choose to be informed of Lunch Program absences, or give their child discretion.

As stated, staying for lunch is a privilege and although students in grade 9 will be given this option, the other expectations (to clean up after oneself; to eat only your own food; to remain in designated areas or to report to activity areas in a timely manner; to act in a respectful manner) will be followed by each student to maintain their place in the program. 

We ask for your cooperation in reviewing the behavioral guidelines with your son/daughter and completing this form with both parent and student signature. 

Sincerely, 


Silvana Catanese				Peggy Hobson
HGI  Lunch Coordinator			Principal
scatanese @live.ca
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